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 New Ladysmith Jurisdiction Initiative 

 

Impacted Data Advice Clients 

BC Assessment (BCA) customers receiving Data Advice that includes folios in Jurisdiction 445, the 

Township of Ladysmith. 

 

 

 
Summary of New Ladysmith Jurisdiction Initiative 

To better align with school district boundaries, BC Assessment has created a new jurisdiction code 

for the Township of Ladysmith, Jurisdiction 446. As such, BCA has identified 20-30 folios that will 

be impacted by this initiative. 

 

These changes will be displayed as ‘folio renumber’ in your Data Advice. The changes will appear 

as both a ‘delete’ (from 445) and as an ‘add’ (to 446). This will report out in your Data Advice as 

changes to both jurisdictions now associated with the Township of Ladysmith.  

 

 

Updates to impacted folios will be in your weekly data advice on September 22, 2019, or 

your monthly data advice on October 16, 2019.  

 

 

 

Contact Information  

If you have any Data Advice questions, please contact the BCA Property Information team at 

bcacustomer.services@bcassessment.ca or 1-866-valueBC (1-866-825-8322), ext. 00119.   

 

  

If you have any questions for a specific property, please contact the Vancouver Island Region  

1-866-valueBC (1-866-825-8322) or vancouver.island@bcassessment.ca . 
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